J— |

MERCED

Tax Transparency Commission
CITY OF MERCED

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

CITY HALL May 7, 2025
MERCED, CALIFORNIA

678 W. 18™ Street, 2" Floor, Council Chamber

Merced, CA 95340

The Tax Transparency Commission meeting scheduled for May 13, 2025, at 6:00
PM has been cancelled. The next Tax Transparency Commission meeting will be
held on August 12, 2025, at 6:00 PM.

Alejdfdra Medina
Deputy City Clerk

678 WEsST 18TH STREET, MERCED, CA 95340



